
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

June 3, 2014 

 

Via Electronic Filing 
 

Hon. Kathleen H. Burgess 
Secretary to the Commission 

New York State Public Service Commission 

Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, NY  12223-1350 

 

RE: Telengy, LLC’s NY P.S.C. No. 2 Access Tariff 

 
Dear Secretary Burgess: 

 

On behalf of Telengy, LLC, (“Telengy”), the below revisions to Telengy’s NY P.S.C. No. 2 Access Tariff 
are being submitted.  The tariff changes herein are being filed as housekeeping to correct a misfiling and 

to update access rates.  

 
In specific the following pages are included in the filing: 

1
st
 Revised Leaf 62 (housekeeping misfiling) 

2
nd

 Revised Leaf 63 (housekeeping misfiling and update to rates) 

2
nd

 Revised Leaf 64 (update to rates) 
1

st
 Revised Leaf 66 (update to rates) 

 

Should you have any questions concerning this filing, please do not hesitate to contact me at (703) 714-
1306 or kmh@commpliancegroup.com.  Thank you in advance for your attention to this matter. 
 

 
Very truly yours, 

 
Karen M. Hyde 

Regulatory Consultant 
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